UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUN 27 1980

MEMORANDUM FOR: John J. Linehan, Section Leader
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

FROM: Hubert J. Miller, Section Leader
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

SUBJECT: ISSUANCE OF SCURCE AND BYPRODUCT MATERIAL LICENSE
NO. SUA-1378

WMUR has issued a Source and Byproduct Material License, No. SUA-1378 to
Kerr-McGee Nuclear Corporation, effective April 8, 1980. Attached

is a copy of the license, with the supporting environmental appraisal,
and a transmittal letter from WMUR forwarding the license to KMNC.

By this memorandum, responsibility for the subject case is transferred to
your section.

Please note that license condition 20 requires KMNC to submit further details
on the design of the evaporation pond and obtain NRC approval prior to
construction of the pond. In addition, license condition 16 requires

KMNC to submit a contingency plan by June 8, 1980, and obtain NRC

approval of the plan, before discharging liquids into the evaporation pond.

Huteyt J. Miller, Section Lecader
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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